

Share our similarities Celebrate our differences

CHILD PROTECTION PERSONNEL & PROCEDURES ST. BRENDAN'S COLLEGE

- The Designated Liaison Person at St. Brendan's College for the academic year 2023/24 is Mr. Sean Coffey, DLP.
- The Deputy Designated Liaison Person at St. Brendan's College for the academic year 2023/24 is Mr. Hugh Rudden, DDLP.
- Please direct all child protection concerns related to members of the St. Brendan's College Community to the DLP or in his absence the DDLP
- These personnel were ratified for the upcoming academic year 2023/24 at a meeting of the Board of Management on 3rd October, 2023.



<u>Child Protection</u> <u>St. Brendan's College</u>

The Designated Liaison Person (D.L.P.) at this school is

Mr. Sean Coffey

The Deputy Designated Liaison Person (D.D.L.P.) at this school is

Mr. Hugh Rudden

Please direct all child protection concerns related to members of the St. Brendan's College Community to the D.L.P. or (in his absence) the D.D.L.P.